
 
 

 
Update for residents & families/whanau 
Tuesday 7 July, 2015 
 

Aged Residential Care Update 
 
We are pleased to report that since last week’s update, bed demand has eased and with no 
new admissions envisaged over the coming days, we have decided to delay the assessments of 
all Allen Bryant residents. A decision will be made later this week on whether this will need to 
occur.  
 
We will keep you updated via this web page. 
 

 If you have any concerns, questions or the condition of your family member changes 

and you want to talk to someone about this, please call the Complex Clinical Care 

Network during business hours (03) 768 0492 or (03) 768 0481 

 For questions about Allen Bryant’s building progress, call Allen Bryant Manager, Jill 

Gillman 0274 177 763 

 For questions about funding or travel, please contact Simon Burges-Short, clinical 

manager social work (03) 769 7400 extn 2825. 

Thanks again for your patience. 
 
 
 
Sincerely 
 
 
Michelle Dhanak   Mardi Postill    Diane Brockbank 
West Coast Liaison Geriatrician Service Development Manager CCCN Manager 
     Older Persons’ Health 
 
 
Liza Cox-Hancy    Carole Kaffes    Jill Gillman 
Chief Executive Officer  Chief Clinical Officer   Facility Manager 


